
Lothian  MSP  issues  annual
newsletter

Miles  Briggs  is  Conservative  MSP  for
Lothian. He is also the Tory spokesman on
health matters as a member of the Health
and Sport Committee.
He has just issued his latest newsletter and it is reproduced
here for you to read what he has been up to in the past year.

You can contact Miles or trace his latest speeches on the
Scottish Parliament website here.

 Loading...

 Taking too long?

 Reload document
|  Open in new tab

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/09/lothian-msp-issues-annual-newsletter/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/09/lothian-msp-issues-annual-newsletter/
https://www.parliament.scot/msps/currentmsps/miles-briggs-msp.aspx
https://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Miles_Briggs_Report_181.pdf
https://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Miles_Briggs_Report_181.pdf


Download [7.30 MB]

https://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Miles_Briggs_Report_181.pdf

